
Mrs. Wood's 3rd Grade

N E W S  F R O M

this week

important datesat home reminders
Thank you all for the donations for our
Valentine’s Day party! As always, we
couldn’t do this without you!

I have sent out a link to sign up for
spring conferences. Please contact
me if you didn’t get it or need to meet
a different time. Thanks!

Please continue working on skip-
counting and multiplication facts at
home. These are so important for the
students to know as we continue
working on them at school.

F E B R U A R Y  1 9 T H

R E A D I N G :

W R I T I N G :

M A T H :

S C I E N C E

March 5th - Conferences (Wood Class
Only)

March 6th - Half Day/Conferences 

March 7th - Conferences (No Wood)

March 8th - Half Day 

March 11th - No School

March 29th - April 5th - Spring Break

** Conference dates will be changing for our
class only as I will be gone at a conference.

We are reading expository
texts about animals and their
different adaptations that
help them survive. 

We just started our module on
fractions! We have started
partitioning fractions into equal
parts and naming the fractional
units. 

We will be working on our own
expository text about an animal
and the adaptations that make
our animal special. We will be
creating a brochure for our
animal on our chromebooks. 

We are still discussing heredity,
survival, and selection. We have
discussed how selection has
allowed us to have many
different species of animals and
plants. 


